We have been H}inking about the talent shining out Of our young People this week. The

choir shared their song at the memorial service lasth Fridag. This mov'mg service helped
us bo think aboul those who have given so much to secure our freedom. This wee|<, our
worship warriors have led whole school worship (Picfures on page three) and we have
inviled J:o,milies into school fo share in our very SLLCCGSSJ.‘U[ 'Reading under the Stars”. We
have also had open do,gfor anyone lool(mgfor a Placefor their childrenfor Sepkember
2023. Our School Improvemen} Parkner, has been in this week ensu,r'mg that we are

doing ever\Lijing we can fo imProve Hm'mgs for your children.

Mﬂ wonderfullg lalented niece Sarah and her Parenbs PerJ:ormed a wide range of music
for our children in worship. Sarah, aged 14 has been Plaging the violin for many

years. I} has taken many, many hours of rehearsal for her to become so lalenled. Mg
younger brother Plags a range of instruments including the recorder. This was especia”g
importanl lo me that we shared this with our children as we are all going lo be learmng
how lo Plaa the recorder as Parl Of our music Provision.

Click the link below to walch this talented young person Karolina Plo,g'mg her violin (onlg
|3 yeors old) h%lps://video.[ink/w/erZDd

Please click Hme l'm|< below Lo qgo ko our school website admissions page for consu“ahon

arrangementSfor 2024

ths:/ /www.stmo,rgslprimo,rg kettering.co.uk/ Ipo,ge/? HHe:Admissions&Pid: 52



https://video.link/w/4B2Dd
https://www.stmarysprimarykettering.co.uk/page/?title=Admissions&pid=52

Armislice Do,g |I** November 2022

On Frida3 || November, members of Sk Mo,rg,s Singing Club

had the honor of Per}orm’mg in a remembrance service al the
Ceno}aph in KeHering. Theﬂ worked hard o prepare their

performance during Fridag lunchlimes and HmeH sang

beaut'ﬂtullg on the do,g. Two of the Year 6 members laid a
wreath and it was a Pr‘wilege lo be able reflect on the
so,crifices made during wars alongside members of the

Public.

Bev ’s Un'brorm Hub
What a great turn OU,[' OJ': PCOP[GJ.‘OF Bev's uniform

giveawag! We hope that many Jto,mi[ies were able lo
benef‘ﬁ from the free second-hand uniJ:orm. We are
Planning bo run this event next }erm, hopefu,uﬂ in March
when Year 6 Paren}s could benefil from secondarﬂ

school uniform.

Reading Under the Slars

Our reading under H1e SITOI",S session was a hu,ge

su,ccess! We ho,d over 4-2 Families turn UP I?O Hw evenl
o,nd We were given some FGOHH usefulfeedback Thank HOU,J'SOI" coming o,nd sharing

some valuo,ble reading, cmd Personal hme wiHl Hou,r child.







Well done Mr Couins!

We are ex}remelg Proud lo announce thal on Wednesdag
nighL Mr Collins was awarded with bwo awards one for
our school and one for himself, the Sporks Achivator award
from the North Northamptonshire Active Communities. The

children welcomed him into school \Ljeskerdaﬂ morn'mg with

(0 monumen}a[ cheer Of COﬂgFOLU[OhOﬂS“

Sl MOI"H,S Wiu OlWOHS be lDI"OUd

We are alwaﬂs SO Pleased bo celebrate the achievements Of our young People, even when Hweg
have lefl our school and conlinued on theirjourneg. Lee (one Of our ormer Pupil's) was
instrumental in supporhng the service ko remember all those who Paid such a heavH Price lo
secure our J:u,ture. The wreath was laid on SundaH |3% November ot our remembrance

service in Gedding ton Church with o

lOCO,l SCOUL group. Lee Was asked ITO \\b

do the reading and spo|<e clearlg
and loudlg. He also laid a wreath
loo. He has now moved onlto the next
seckion in scouhng for 14 -18 years
old asan explorer scout and is
helping his mum ol Beavers as o

3oung leo,der.




DO[’GS J.'Or HOUF diarg

o 2% December- Christmas\jumper daH- brlng chocolate for H1e Christmas Tombolo,

o 6% December- Castle Thealre lrip for Mrs Ho“ingshursk, Mr Savage, Miss Welch and Mrs A

BFOWI’I, S C[OSS

° 7”1 Deceml)er— COSHG Theatre l’riPJ.‘Of' MFS Z BFOWH, MiSS Perl('ms, MFS Heanegs o,nd MFS Perrg's

ClO,SS

o 8% and 9% December- EYFS and KS| Nahvihj Performo,nces

o |3* December- Dolce Christmas dinner

° ISH‘ December KSZ Christmas concert (1[7 6Pm

o |6% December- last dag of term- Church service ZPm

EYES And KSI Nahvilg PerJrormo,nce

We will be holding our KSl and EYFS performances on the J:ollow‘mg dates and limes:
° Thursdaﬂ 8% December 9:30am-10:30am and me—3pm

° Fridaﬂ qlh December q:300m—|0:300m

TiCl(etSJ'.‘OF H‘sese Performo,nces are now o,vo,ilo,ble LO co”eclfrom Hw SChOOl Office, a

maximum of three lickebs per household.

Mini Christmas PerJrormo,nce (Dance Club)
On Wednesdaﬂ Tt December we will be 'mvihng Paren}s into the school hall ok 3:40Pm

lo walch the rouline that we have been worl(mg on this lerm. Due bo the limitalions of
space, we can 0n13 have up lo bwo adulls per child. This will be Hlef’mal lesson before

we bre0,|< U-P FOF Chris}mas.

Mo,nH thanks,
AmH (Dance Teacher)
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for our school wiHn Ms Slorkeg!
22 March 2023 ol | 45pm
234 May 2023 of 3:30pm

WHan going well? o W\Ol could school do beuer?
22+ November 2022 al 3:30pm
25" January 2023 ol 5:30pm

All feedboclt and ideas welcome!

\

An OPPOF&UR'LIB}'OF PGFCBLS ond carers lO SI’IOI" € new ldCOS

%ﬁ (2% Tuly 2023 of 5:30pm
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Mayor of Kettering, Councillor Keli Watts said: “Armistice Day is
aILNays a sombre time for so many, and the service at the War
Memorial in Kettering was a genuinely touching and important

event that | was honoured to be part of. It was a pleasure to
welcome schoolchildren and veterans, and many people came
to represent the town and show respects for those who gave

their life to their country.”
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Armistice Day

St Peter's School were honoured to represent the young
people of Kettering at the Armistice Day Service. The service
provoked many conversations and questions, and gave the
students time to reflect on the lives of the people who fought
in the war.

On Friday 11*" November, members of St. Mary's
Singing Club had the honour of performingin a
remembrance service at the Cenotaph in
Kettering. They worked hard to prepare their
performance during Friday lunchtimes and they
sang beautifully on the day. Two of the Year 6
members laid a wreath and it was a privilege to be
able reflect on the sacrifices made during wars
alongside members of the public.

Paul Kettering.

“It was really good to see the children there and
contributing so well and so appropriately on such an
occasion”. Revd Jane Burns Assistant Priest Ss Peter and
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